
These two sweet boys came to our shelter as underage 

kittens in August.  They spent time in a loving foster 

home getting big and healthy and are now ready to find 

their own home.  Chip and Bugles are staff and            

volunteer favorites because of their sweet and playful 

nature. These two boys would be fine in separate 

homes and do not need to be adopted together. Their 

adoption fee has been reduced. Please ask about       

visiting with one or both of them today and help them 

find the forever homes they deserve. 

For more information please visit Ocpetinfo.com or call 714.935.6848 

You can follow us at:        OC Animal Care;        @OCAnimalcare 


